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Hello -

I live in an older East side neighborhood.  We have been losing large trees steadily over the last few years. They
have been replaced by smaller ornamental trees which supply little shade.

Power lines should not take precedence over efforts to save our natural environment. If this is a problem please
consider burying power lines so life giving trees can be preserved.

Thanks,
Barbara Chusid
2706 Sommers Ave
Madison, WI 53704
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